Big Mountain Spam Quarantine Setup

Welcome to the Big Mountain Spam Quarantine. Once your domain has been
setup on our spam firewall, the system will automatically enable your spam
quarantine. However, until you create an account, you will not be able to access
your quarantine online. Upon the first spam message the system receives, the
system will automatically email out a welcome letter for you to setup your
account. Keep a watch on your Inbox for the message titled: “Quarantine reports
activated for...”. When you receive it, open it up and click on the link to access
the spam quarantine login window:
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Dear Sir / Madam,

Your domain bigmountainmail.com is set to auto-activate daily quarantine reporting. From now on, you'll receive this report approximately 12:00 am, PDT. You will also be able to

have not yet logged in please click "retrieve the login link" and specify your email address. You will then be sent a temporary login link where you c; it your password and control
your settings for the protection reports as well as accessing your spam quarantine.
Kind regards,

Big Mountain Mail

When you click on the link, it will take you to the spam quarantine login window.
Please click on the button titled “Retrieve log-in link”:

-

Username / domain /
email:

Password:

« Submit © Retrieve log-in link




Next, you will enter in your email address and click on “Submit”:

-

Username / domain / example@bigmountainmail.com h

email:

« Submit < Return to the login form

You will receive a message indicating that the “User quarantine has now been
enabled for this account. Email has been sent.”

In your Inbox, find the message with the subject line: “Temporary link to change
your password” and open it. In the message, click on the link titled: “Set
password”:
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Dear Sir / Madam,

Please click on the link below to log in directly to your control panel and set a new password:
Set password

Once you have set the pa: you can always login directly at http://spam.bigmountainmail.com with your username and your chosen password.

Kind regards,
Big Mountain Mail




This will take you into the spam quarantine User’s profile where you will create
your password. Please enter in a new password and then re-enter the same
password to confirm. Click on “Save”:
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Here you can manage your account settings.

We recommend you to use a password manager that automatically creates and remembers your password.
A Dashboard

Email:
Q Incoming

New password:

Confirm new password: h

Two Step Authentication

Bk Protection report

You can enable Two Step Authentication to further increase the security of your account.

This means an additional device (like a mobile phone) will be required in order to log in, so even if someone knows your password they will not be able to
take control of your account.

= Whitelist/Blackist

You should be able to use any app that supports the Time-based One-Time Password (TOTP) protocol, including:

Google Authenticator (Android/iPhone/BlackBerry)
Authenticator (Windows Phone 7)

& My account

User's profile
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Your password is how set and you may log into the spam quarantine control
panel at anytime at http://spam.bigmountainmail.com to manage your account.
You will be able to:

* Search your inbound mail activity in the Log Search.
* View/manage your Spam quarantine.

* View the Incoming Delivery queue.

* Report messages as spam.

* Report messages as not spam.

* Manage your Periodic user report (quarantine report)
* Whitelist sender addresses/domains.

* Blacklist sender addresses/domains.

* Manage your User profile and change your password.

By default, your quarantine reports are emailed daily to you approximately 12:00
am PDT. You can update your preferences by going to Periodic user report. You
can change the frequency of your report from daily to weekly or to disable
receiving the reports.

If you have any questions, please contact us at: 866-910-1070 or send an email
to: support@bigmountainmail.com. Thank you!




